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Askin, Tim

From: Charles Lubner <charleslubner@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:53 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: 1843 N. Palmer COA requests

Hello Milwaukee HPC, 
 
I'm the northern neighbor of 1843 N. Palmer. I'd like to support Mr. AJ Cihla's request to erect an alley garage 
and rebuild the missing porches at 1843 N. Palmer St. I've met Mr. Cihla and I'm very impressed by his passion 
for architecture, history, and detail while restoring the house and making it habitable after nearly 20 years of 
vacancy. 
 
As a Brewers Hill resident since 2004, I am eager to finally see someone maintain and restore that property to 
its fullest potential.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Charles G. Lubner 
133 E Reservoir Ave, Milwaukee, WI 53212 
414-403-8271 


